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Hazel Trembath Elementary PAC Announcement 

 
 

The outgoing PAC Executive would like to give a big thank you and warm welcome to the newly 
elected 2025-2026 PAC Executive.  
 
Thank you for stepping up, in a really big way, to help advocate for the families and children of Hazel 
Trembath Elementary. Because of you, we also qualify for the 2025-2026 BC gaming grant, 
approximately $3700 next year, for school wide enhancements.  
 
2025-2026 PAC Executive:  
Co-Chairs: Alaina Milicevic and Anand Kanna 
Treasurer: Megan MacDonald 
Secretary: Kelsey Fligg 
DPAC Reps: Dave MacDonald and Andrea Rodriguez 
 
We invite all families to join us at our final meeting of the year on June 24 at 7pm in the Citadel Library 
where we will be starting to form committees for hot lunch, Santa breakfast, the Spring Family Event, 
Grade 5 Grad, Teacher Appreciation and other fundraisers. Volunteers are always needed and all Hazel 
Trembath Elementary families are automatically PAC members. As always, childcare will be provided 
while you attend the meeting.itadel Library where we will be starting to form committees for hot lunch, 
Santa breakfast, the Spring Family Event and Grade 5 Grad. As always, childcare will be provided while 
you attend the meeting. 
NEXT MEETING: 7pm, Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at Citadel Middle School Library  
Note: Childcare will be provided at Citadel for those attending the meeting. Please note that children 
need to be signed in and out.   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


